
City of Smithville Vision and Strategic Action Plan Project

STRATEGIC PLANNING CELEBRATION AND PLAN ROLL-OUT
 
 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend the City of Smithville Strategic Planning Celebration and Plan Roll-Out session.   
 
This session is open to the public and will consist of a review of the draft City of Smithville Vision and Strategic Action Plan and will celebrate the 
work that the community has accomplished throughout 2019 on this important process.

The City of Smithville Vision and Strategic Action Plan project has been running throughout 2019 and has included the whole community, reflecting 
our core community values and is about to culminate in an innovative Strategic Action Plan.

 The visioning and strategic planning process aims to provide a response to the following:

•	 What should the City of Smithville become? •	 What makes the City of Smithville unique 
and special and how can the City use these 
characteristics to prepare for the future?

•	 How will community stakeholder 
preferences fit into this vision?

 

For more information on the project
http://lab.future-iq.com/city-of-smithville

 
Future iQ, an international consultancy company specializing in future planning, has been contracted by the City of Smithville to design and facilitate the 

City of Smithville Vision and Strategic Action Plan Project. 

For further details please contact Nickie Lee, City of Smithville  at nlee@smithvillemo.org / 816.532.3897

	 Date: 	 Saturday November 9th, 2019 -  light refreshments provided

	 Time: 	 10:00am – 12 noon

	 Location:	 Performing Arts Center	
		  Smithville High School	
		  645 S Commercial Ave	
		  Smithville, MO	


